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Kia ora   
 
Speed management plan consultation 
 
Taupō District Council is currently considering changes to speed limits throughout our 
district. This is being undertaken as part of a national campaign to engage with communities 
and help shape a speed management plan that will reduce harm on our roads over the next 
ten years.  
 
The majority of the speed management changes under consideration are around schools 
and the Taupō central business district, but there are also some rural roads where we are 
looking at reducing speeds following requests from the local communities or because of 
ongoing safety concerns. 
 
As part of this we would like to hear your feedback on the changes we are proposing, as well 
as seek your assistance in how we can best share it with your wider community and gauge a 
better understanding of what our residents want. 
 
I have attached our consultation document that outlines the proposed changes in your area 
and would appreciate the feedback of you and your group. It would be greatly appreciated if 
you could let me know when it would be convenient for us to meet with your group to hear 
this feedback and your input on how we can share it with the community.  
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
 
Bryson Huxley Senior Engineering Officer – Transport Strategy 
Taupō District Council  
Private Bag 2005, Taupō Mail Centre, Taupō 3352  
Tel 07 376 0715  
Mob 021 111 6025 
Email bhuxley@taupo.govt.nz 
 
 


